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Boys School Football Match  
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Your child  has been selected to play for the school football team in a league match, playing at 

home against Harmanswater primary  school on Thursday 13th October.  

 

Players must have football boots and shin pads. The school will provided the team with a full kit. 

 

The match will begin at 4pm, and shall finish at approximately 4:30 p.m.  

 

Please return all dirty kits on Monday morning to school, so they can be washed in school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs McGill 

PE Coordinator  

 

 

Complete the online form at  

 

https://forms.office.com/r/WxPQQ7jUZH 
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